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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 8:06 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: NO to amending Subsection 32-5

 

From: Douglas W. <farquar1@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 6:04 AM 
To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: NO to amending Subsection 32-5 
 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
La Crosse City Council: 

Thank you for representing your constituents in the City of La Crosse.  I am writing to you to oppose the 
passage to amend Subsection 32-5.  This proposal does nothing to help the plight of homeless people in our 
community, and only serves to further demonize and to criminalize their behavior and their struggle.  I urge you 
to vote against it, and to come up with more constructive solutions for our fellow citizens who are suffering 
with homelessness. 

  

Doug Weidenbach, 3rd district. 

213 Copeland Ave. 

La Crosse, WI 54603 

608-797-3240 
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